
Have Your Say in our Survey! 
 
This week we are launching a survey to help us select a logo that will denote 
integrated children’s services in the future and help us communicate our 
vision for children and young people as part of the Every Child Matters 
project. 
 
We want as many people as possible to participate, particularly children and 
young people themselves, staff involved directly with young people and 
employees of organisations that are working in this sector. 
 
The survey will primarily be conducted electronically on-line and the link is 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.asp?u=14921764979
Or via the county council’s website on http:// www.norfolk.gov.uk  
 
You can really help us with this by prompting others to take part before the 
deadline on January 31st. 
 
This could include: 

• cascading the link via email within your organisation 
• using it as a link on your website 
• a mention in newsletters or briefings within your organisation 
• a mention in meetings 

 
And within schools…. 

• the survey raised as a topic in art, design or IT lessons 
• a mention in assembly 

 
As an incentive to get involved, all participants will have a chance of winning 
an iPod mini. 
 
 
If you have any queries about the survey, or if you would like paper copies, 
please contact: 
Mandy Montagu 
Communications Officer 
Every Child Matters Project Team 
mandy.montagu@norfolk.gov.uk 
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